NLICOR NUCOR STEEL SEATTLE, INC.

2424 SW Andover Street
Seattle, WA 98106-1100
206.933.2222

August 25, 2021

To: Jeanne Tran
Washington State Department of Ecology
3190 160th Ave SE
Bellevue, WA 98008

Re: Combined Water Pollution Prevention Plan - Review and Submittal

Dear Ms. Tran:
This notice is being sent to you per Nucor Steel's NPDES Permit # WA-0031305.

In the past year, a minor changes were performed to the Combined Spill and
Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan.

e On August 18" we updated our spill history section 2.5 to contain the previously
reported 18 November 2020 minor spill.

e On August 18", we updated Appendix 3 with submitted 18 November 2020 spill
letter

A copy of the current, updated Combined Water Pollution Prevention Plan is provided.

Please call Christopher Norman at 206-933-2223 or myself at 206-933-2238 if you have
any questions or comments.

Respectfully,

Patrick Jablonski, P.E.
Environmental Manager
Nucor Steel Seattle, Inc.

www.nucor.com



